Australian Government

When border officials are required to board an aircraft to attend to an ill passenger or a passenger
who has died in-flight, the following on-arrival announcement may be aired.

The approved announcement is as follows and must not be edited.

On-arrival medical announcement

This is an important message from the Australian Government. There is a medical
situation involving a passenger/s on board this aircraft. Border officials and medical
personnel will now assess the situation. There is no need for concern. Please remain
seated until the notice to disembark has been provided.
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